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Our Ref: MGLA130317-5494 

 
10 April 2017 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 12 March 2017. Your 
request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
Our response to your request is as follows:  
 

Please may I request all email correspondence, receipts, travel itineraries, notes and reports 
from any time about:  
 

 The flights to and from Malta recorded in Mayor Sadiq Khan's expenses claims on 
4th August 2016; and  

 

 The urgent mayoral business which the flights related to and anything done or said 
by the Mayor and his team in Malta in the time between the two flights. 

 
Please find attached the information you have requested.  
 
The ‘urgent mayoral business’ related to a serious incident which took place in Russell Square in 
London on 3 August 2016. The Mayor returned to London in order to liaise with the 
Metropolitan Police Service and other emergency services and to reassure people that London is 
one of the safest cities in the world.   
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference at the top of this letter.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Paul Robinson 
Information Governance Officer 
 
 



 
 

 

 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
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